
      POSITIVELY UC

The UCDD Family
Caregiver program's
screening of Alive Inside on
Nov. 7th at the Sparta
Drive-In has been deemed
a success by program staff. 

A total of 33 people
attended and received free
popcorn and drinks. The
film brings awareness of
music and memory and the
importance of care with
those that have dementia.
Stay tuned for future
screenings at the Sparta
Drive-In!

AAAD HOSTS SPECIAL SCREENING OF DEMENTIA DOCUMENTARY AT SPARTA DRIVE-IN
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S E N I O R  AN D  CAR E G I V E R  E X P O  BAG S  D I S T R I B U T E D
With the traditional annual Senior and Caregiver Expo cancelled, UCDD's Area Agency on
Aging and Disability team is working with senior centers in the region to distribute swag
bags containing a resource guide and a variety of goodies. Bags are currently being
distributed within the 14-county Upper Cumberland region. 

HEAD START RECEIVES WALMART GRANT

The Van Buren County Head Start recently
received a $1,500 Local Community Grant from
Walmart. These grants are awarded through an
open application process and provide funding
directly from Walmart and Sam’s Club facilities
to local organizations in the U.S. 


